
Year 2 Newsletter No. 13    15th December 2017    

     We are Writers!      

In our English work we have planned and written brand new adventures for the characters Bob and Barry.  
In Mathematics we have been exploring money, coin values and adding amounts and giving change. 
In RE we have been exploring how good news is delivered and focused on the Angel’s visit to Zechariah and Mary. 
The children have spent time this week rehearsing for next week’s performance of “The Landlord’s Cat”.  

 Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 

How you can help...  
 
Homework this week:  
Reading – Please spend 10 minutes every day reading or sharing a book 
with your child.  
English – Comprehension – Christmas Traditions. 
Spellings – None set this week. 
Mathematics – Mathletics tasks online (Money) 
Extra Mile Challenge Make a booklet/information poster about an animal 
that lives in the jungle, rainforest or on the African savannah. 
Talk Time – Please talk to your child about hot and cold places in the 
world. Have you been to a hot or cold place? 

Things to remember... 
PE Kits – please make sure your child have their PE 
pumps in school for our performance next week. 
Diary dates/Events:  

 The Landlord’s Cat Nativity 19th December @ 
2.00pm & 6.00pm. 

 KS2 Party Day 18th Dec. ALL KS1 children will 
need a packed lunch on this day. 

 KS1 Party Day 20th Dec. ALL KS2 children will 
need a packed lunch on this day. 

 PTA Non-Uniform Day 21st Dec. £1 donation 
please. 

   Next Week – We are Performers!    
In our English work we will focus on non-fiction texts and write our own information booklets about penguins and animals that live in 
the Polar regions. 
In Mathematics we will focus on money, combining amounts to make a particular value and adding and subtracting to find change. 
In RE we will continue exploring angels as messengers and focus on the retelling of the Christmas story. 
We hope you have a lovely Christmas holiday with your friends and families. Please remember to bring in any photographs of your 
experiences of other cultures, faiths and events over the Christmas period when we return to school in January. 

 Congratulations!     
A big “thumbs up” to all our class members who have demonstrated consistent Outstanding Behaviour this week! 

 Harvey, Lola, Kara, Jessica, Jack C, Harry, Jack D, William, Faye, Oliver, Lucas, 
Kai, Cole, Mia, Katie, Isaac P, Isaac J, Ruby & Lucy 

 
 

Star Writers of the Week – Oliver and Kara 
Curriculum Star of the Week – Faye 
Christian Value of Humility  – Jack D 

 
 



 

 


